
From: M Toofanian  
Sent: 23 January 2022 14:19 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application : 2022/0004/T - Dated 4th Jan 2022 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
34 Netherhall Gardens has 8 lime trees in the communal front garden.  The 
current planning application covers half of these trees which we fully support. 
 
As Public safety must be the priority; Considering the height of those trees, the 
decaying wounds to few of them and decease on some, it is clear that these 
works must be undertaken to ensure public safety. 
 
I should also point out that the height of Council (public) trees at half the 
height of these trees!!! This works will bring those private trees to a height 
that is more in line with the public trees on the other side of the road, which 
have been cut much shorter. This would be more safe, sensible, and more 
harmonious. 
 
We hope that the Council will ensure that ALL trees are reduced to the height 
of the public trees as soon as possible. 
 
Regards 
 
Mehrdad and Neda Toofanian 
36 Netherhall Gardens, 
London NW3 5TP 
 


